BRYAN MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOL SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 2024-2025

Dear Parent:

As you review this list, please remember supplies may need to be replaced periodically throughout the school year. Teachers may request additional items throughout the year.

Please note that due to the 1 to 1 Chromebook initiative, students are encouraged to track assignments via accessories on their Chromebooks. Personal organization methods are also encouraged.

For ALL grades - 2 boxes of tissues

For ALL grades - rag/sock for Dry Erase board cleaning

Sixth Grade

Please place child's name on ALL items

Colored Pencils – 1 (pkg of 12)

Dry Erase Markers – 8

Earbuds or Headphones

Notebook Paper (150 Sheets, WIDE RULED)

Pencils – 2 Doz

Pink Pearl Erasers - 2

Pocket Folder -1 Health class

Spiral Notebook -1 (Collins/Slagle Math)

Spiral Notebook - 1 Health class

Mrs. Shindledecker's Student Supply List

Grades 6 to 8

Book to read at all times

Colored Pencils - 12 pack

Dry Erase Markers - pack of 4

Earbuds or Headphones - these are to remain at

school

Pencils - 2 Dozen

Pink Pearl Eraser -1

Spiral Notebook - WIDE Ruled - 2 of these

Grades 7-12

For ALL grades - 2 boxes of tissues

Some classes may require additional supplies not listed on this page. Please check with the teacher to learn specific items your child may need.

Please place child's name on ALL items

Book to read at all times

Blue and Black Ink Pens
Colored Pencils – 1 (pkg of 12) - may use last year's
Dry Erase Markers – package of 4
Earbuds or Headphones - may use last year's
Highlighter - 1 or 2
Pencils - #2 or mechanical
One Pocket Folder for each class - 5-7 max
Loose leaf paper or spiral notebook - teacher
preference

8th grade and HS Math ONLY - 1 scientific calculator (TI-30XIIS) for all math classes except College Credit Plus, Calculus and Statistics. For these classes check with the teacher about calculators.

BOOK BAGS: Per our building policy, students are permitted (and encouraged) to bring a book bag for their materials to school. Book Bags are allowed in classrooms and halls, however, we encourage students to use their lockers and not try to carry all their materials with them throughout the day.